
 

  

A Word From Our Site Director: 

 
October is upon us! Our curriculum theme for October is Spooky 
Science! All of our activities involve science with an added twist.  
Check out our monthly activity calendar for details.  

Fall Break is October 10th and 11th, school is closed, but CC is 

open 7-6!  Please register your child through your parent portal 

for one or both days, registration is open until October 6th.  
 

On Thursday, October 10th, we are going on a field trip to 

McCall’s Pumpkin patch with our friends from Manzano Mesa 

from 9:30 am – 3:00 pm. There will be no staybacks, so please 
remember to be on time, dress your child appropriately for a day 
on the farm. Remember a sack lunch on both days (Disposable 

bag on the field trip!). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2019 

Contact Information  
 

CC Office: 505-296-2880 

 

Site Phone: 505-459-0576 

 

CC Website: 
www.childrens-choice.org 

 

Billing:  
sara@childrens-choice.org  

 

Financial Assistance: 
505-841-4800  

 

 

 

Important dates: 

October 6th: Deadline to 

Register for Fall Break 

October 8th: CQI Meeting 

October 10th: Fall Break 

       Field Trip to McCall’s 

       9:30am-3pm 

       No Staybacks 

 

October 11th: Fall Break 

 

What’s better than  

hanging around  

with your pals?  

Just ask Phoebe,  

Graciela, Ava,  

and Hailey!  

Sometimes you  

just need to  

slow things  

down.  

Quiet area is  

just the right  

place! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Friendly Reminder: 

For the safety of all children in the program and to be in compliance with the state child 

care regulations, it is important that each child be signed in (AM) and signed out (PM) by 

an authorized adult. If your child will not be in attendance on a particular day, please 

call our site phone at (505) 459-0576 to let us know. This helps makes the sign in process 
go much smoother and saves us the time it takes to call you, allowing us to be in the 

program with the kids rather than on the phone. 

 

  

Here at CC, we know 

that our older kids have 
their own needs. Stavi 

and Kym have facilitated 
Older Kids’ Club, which 

initiated several 
community clean up 
projects last month.   

They have also made an 
effort to help out the 

younger kids at the site. 
Last week they unveiled 

Older Kids Area- an area 
actively maintained by 
the 4th and 5th graders 

within our community to 
host meetings, discuss 

community service, and 
more! Congratulations! 

Owen, Aria, and Naomi signing the 

Constitution. 

Oliver and Chase spending some 

quality time together. 

Lily inspiring us all and finishing 

her homework! 


